Annual Meeting Announcement

BFG Federal Credit Union will host its Annual Business Meeting at 6:00 P.M. on Wednesday, March 18, 2026 at the credit union's Akron office.

As a member/owner of the credit union, you are invited to join us for this Business Meeting where your elected officials will report on our progress and let you know what is planned for the future.

The Nominating Committee has nominated one incumbent to serve a 3-year term on the Board of Directors. The nominee has extensive credit union experience. The 3-year term nominee is Peter W. Bowler.

Additional nominations may be made by petition (deadline 11-10-25). There will be no nominations from the floor. For details, please contact the Nominating Committee Chairman, Robert T. Abramovich, at (330) 328-3127.

As always, we thank you for your support and look forward to your continued active participation in the credit union.

